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PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice to Repeal the Disbursement of Excess Funds Received 
from the Sale of Tax Acquired Property Ordinance 

 

 
The Winthrop Town Council will hold a public hearing on Monday, January 8, 2024, at 7:00 PM at 

the Winthrop Town Office (All Purpose Room) at 17 Highland Ave. and via Zoom  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81524828747 

Meeting ID: 815 2482 8747  

 

For consideration of the following: 

To repeal the Disbursement of Excess Funds Received from the Sale of Tax Acquired Property 

Ordinance enacted by the Town Council on May 2, 2016, which is in conflict with new state 

lawmaking defining procedures on how municipalities must dispose of properties acquired through 

foreclosures. 

A full copy of the Ordinance to be repealed, along with the recently updated Policy for Tax-Acquired 

Property, is posted on the Town Website: https://www.winthropmaine.org and is also available at the 

Town Office, 17 Highland Ave.  
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